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24th November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I am writing to inform you that on Wednesday 6th December we will be participating in the Save the 

Children’s Christmas Jumper Day. 

 

All children can come to school in non-uniform wearing their Christmas jumper. 

 

We are aware we remain in a cost in living crisis so if your child does not have a Christmas jumper 

they can come in any top of their choice as we do not expect parents/carers to purchase a Christmas 

jumper. 

 

All donations will be made payable via ParentPay and donated directly to Save the Children.  

 

 

Your Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

MRS N KELLY 

Headteacher   
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